DEC 15 162

MEMORANDUM FOR:  Ihor W. Husar, Chairman,
Regional Assistance Committee, FEMA II

FROM: Edwin F. Fox, Jr., Member
Regional Assistance Conmittee, FEMA 1]

SUBJECT: Review of LILCO’S Resronse to FEMA Post Exercise Assessment
June 7-9,1988 of the Local Offsite Radiological Emergency

Response Plan; Response to RAC Review Comments for Revision
10 of this Plan; and LILCO’s Ingestion Pathway Brochure

As gou requasted in %our memorandum, Subject: FEMA Suggort for NRC Licensing
of Shoreham Nuclear Power Station, dated December 7, 88, I have reviewed the

material as stated in the subgect above and my comments are enclosed. | have

no comments on the Ingestion athwaﬁ Brochure for Farmers, Food Processors,
and Food Distributors to offer at this time.

If you or your staff have any questions or comments concerning the enclosed,
please give me a call (FTS 346-5044).

Original Signed By:

Edwin F. Fox, Jr

NRC Member
RAC, FEMA 11
Enclosures: as stat.d
cc:
R. Bellamy
W. Lazarus
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